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26th April 2023 
Dear Parents / carers,   
  

‘Parental Feedback Survey’ for our Trust and our School Team   
  
Thank you for all your support this year, it certainly has gone quickly and it has been great to see so many of you 
attending award assemblies and Loved Ones lunches recently.  We are looking forward to a wonderful summer term!  

  
It has been nearly 12 months since our Ofsted Inspection and the improvements made since then I hope you would 
agree are noticeable.  
 
Last year you were concerned about:   

  
1. Leadership of the school  
2. Behaviour of children  
3. Provision for children with special needs  

  

Ofsted in June 2022 did not identify these as concerns; however, we listened, we changed and improved things.   
We do know that since then, some children have joined our school because you recommended us to other families, 
thank you!     
  
Since Ofsted, we have been working very hard on improving:   

  
1. Teaching and learning across the school  
2. Reading across the school  
3. Improved presentation of children’s work  
4. Children’s pride in, and engagement in learning  

  

Whilst at the same time continuing with our consistently strong phonics, Mr. Russell leading some amazing sports 
provision, specialist music lessons, a wide variety of clubs and some fantastic events like the Red Nose Grand Prix!   
In September this year we are all looking forward to starting our on-site Forest School!  
  

Our Trust and our leadership team would appreciate your feedback on the strengths of our school and what you 
would like us to improve further.   Please use the online link below:      
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=EGorfMwEtEi30d9QFOXXNNu1O6068UtOjTk0g7_1GtZUM1BDT0
9OWDRBUk41VkFMUERVQ1A4VE9JMC4u  
  

Yours sincerely,   
  

M L Jordan 

  
Mr. Matthew Jordan   
Executive Headteacher   
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